

Garden City Runners Main Committee Meeting

Tuesday 28 August 2018, from 8.30pm
To be held at The Attimore, Ridgeway, WGC, AL7 2AD



Present: Sean Bowen, Karen Atkinson, Jane Molloy, Sue Fletcher, Helen Paine, Louise Smith, Richard Somerset, Nigel Cavill, Brad Smith, Tony Harden, Andy Newbury

From Race committee:

Peter Harvey, Rob Casserley

Apologies: rest of Race Committee (Sarah Halliday, Tim Cooke, Eleanor Draper, John Davis the S, Charlee Chapman)

1	Apologies As above	
2	- Minutes of previous meeting skipped to allow emphasis on awards night discussions and preparation	
3	Award nominees Nominations made, discussed and winners decided. All to be revealed at Awards Night.	Action: Peter sorting trophies. (max budget - £450 +VAT) Karen to collect trophies from last years' winners and sort engraving from this year. Brad to set up member voting form for club runners of the year (voted by members)

4	<p>Awards night organisation</p> <p>Might need a couple of us to make it look beautiful on the night</p> <p>Sean volunteering to help Louise set up tables</p> <p>Helen also available</p> <p>Peter needs one big table or two small ones</p> <p>Delphine etc ticked people in on the night</p> <p>8th March 15 tickets sold so far Contact for Tewinbury - now Lawrie</p> <p>Special requests music wise: 80s 90s cheese - too modern dancing.</p> <p>Peter Harvey to email winners to invite them along</p> <p>Louise asked if there was a hook to invite people in? We'll invite previous winners to attend and hand over the awards they won last year.</p> <p>Andy's leading with liaison with Tewinbury. Last year we bought big cakes. Last year he cut them up.</p> <p>Andy to check details on plates.</p> <p>Jane to add mention to newsletter</p> <p>Peter to send a personalised award to everyone that won an award last year</p> <p>Idea to raise awareness of club member of the year on the night</p> <p>Get last year's winners there to hand over their prize</p>	<p>Action:</p> <p>Sean, Louise to set up on the night</p> <p>Brad to pass on music request to Ian (DJ)</p> <p>Andy to confirm venue will supply dessert plates.</p> <p>Jane to promote in newsletter</p> <p>Peter to contact last year's award winners</p> <p>Karen to collect trophies from last years' winners</p> <p>Brad to set up club members' runner of the year voting form</p>
5	<p>MemberMojo</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Sue has added all members that she can • Blank member status that drops down - enables membership • No facility for late member charge which people start to charge after August. 	<p>Action:</p> <p>Sue/ Karen to finish final actions to enable go live</p> <p>Brad to email Shena</p>

	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • No option for £25 on the system, but late payers should be eradicated with improved system • Add beginners category on 1 Feb • Membermojo to launch 1 April • We'll enable people to print their own membership card if they need one. • Brad to email Shena to thank her for printing but say we don't any more cards going forward 	
6	<p>Welwyn 10k</p> <p>Date of race: 23 June</p> <p>Craig to host kick off meeting in February - issue invitation Colin Ewin to help with marketing? Peter and Craig to ask members Kay Metcalfe has expressed interest</p> <p>Need people to help with equipment and signage</p>	<p>Action: Craig to organize kick off meeting Colin to be invited to help by Craig Other members to be asked to volunteer</p>
7	<p>Men's team captain latest</p> <p>Brad to speak to Tom Sean to review what's gone elsewhere on his list Race committee has been rudderless since Rich Sidlin moved on</p> <p>Sean stepping down might result in race committee having a little inertia for a while Sean would be stepping down from Race Committee as well</p> <p>Sarah Halliday/Peter Harvey could become facilitators</p> <p>Brad asked how we do race committee going forwards?</p> <p>Tim as facilitator Rob budget?</p> <p>Action: Sean to check if anyone wants to handle it Sean to organise date for next meeting</p>	<p>Action: Brad to speak to Tom. Sean to review actions Sean to invite Sarah/ Peter to become facilitators Sean to ask if anyone else on race committee wants to chair it Sean to organize date of next meeting</p>

8	<p>Club vests</p> <p>Fastrax vests - 3x left in stock. Scimitar contact are sending ladies vest with "razor neck".</p> <p>Andy to order</p> <p>Ladies vests:</p> <p>2x extra small 15x small 15x medium 10x large</p>	<p>Action</p> <p>Andy to place order</p>
9	<p>Race committee report</p> <p>Sean attended Midweek League meeting. Mob match confirmed for us and 11 July.</p>	
10	<p>Date of Next Meeting</p> <p>26th March 2019 - 8:30pm at the Attimore</p>	